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Trips and visitors

Our Year 1s loved their visit to Chiquito’s last week. 

This week, on Wednesday Reception are set to visit Pizza Express, and Year 3 will also visit Pizza Express on Thursday.

Our Year 4s have a visitor called Mr Cashen coming into school for 5 full Fridays. On these Friday’s Mr Cashen will lead the class in a variety of practical activities, focused on team-building, motivation, perseverance and resilience.

Year 4 and 5 – look out for information coming to you about a Year 4 and 5 trip to the Bridgewater Hall in Manchester to support our music curriculum and inspire a love of music in our pupils.








Key dates

WB Mon 8th May – KS2 SATS. Breakfast will be provided Mon – Thurs, 8am start.

Fri 26th May
School closes for May half term

Monday 5th June
Pupils return

12th – 14th June
Y3 & 4 Barnstondale residential

10th 11th 12th July
Y5 & 6 Oxford residential

Fri 21st July
Pupils finish for Summer holiday





Fundraising

Active kids – In order to support our pupils to eat well, move well and live well, we are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers.

Sainsbury’s active kids encourages healthier, active lifestyles. 

We are able to exchange the vouchers for an exciting range of active and cooking equipment, and the more vouchers we recieve the more we can exchange. 

If you have any vouchers, please do send them into school with your child or to the office, by the 30th of June 2017. We appreciate your support. 

ASDA – Please support us with our fundraising in ASDA. We aim to use any money raised to fund additional playground equipment.



Year 6 SATS preparation

[bookmark: _GoBack]Boosters
To best support our pupils in feeling comfortable and confident as they enter SATS week, Madame Isaure is running morning booster sessions starting at 8:15 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday until SATS week.

These sessions will primarily focus on pupil writing as well as other preparation. 

We ask that you encourage your child to participate in these sessions.

Breakfast 
Breakfast will be provided Mon 8th May- Thursday 11th May. The breakfast is provided by school and therefore free of charge to you. Pupils are to arrive at school at 8am and enter school through the main office. 
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